Technische Universität München
D MUNCHEN02

>>> Ptassek, Dörte<Ptassek@zv.tum.de> 8.1.2015 9:55 >>>

Dear partner

This is to inform you that at TUM we have a new deadline for incoming exchange programs:  

All students who want to apply for exchange at TUM for winter term 2015-2016 are welcome to do so between March 15th and latest until May 15th 2015!
So latest until May 15th we need all e-nominations and complete application documents in our office. 

Our email with all detailed information about e-nomination, necessary documents,… and our fact sheet will follow in February.
Here you can find some pre-information: 
http://www.international.tum.de/en/welcome-to-tum/international-exchange-students/exchange-students/ 

If you are not the person in charge, please forward this email to the right person. Please also inform other persons in your university, who needs to know about the new deadline!

Kind regards 
Dörte Ptassek

Technische Universität München
International Center
Welcome Office (incoming)
Arcisstraße 21
80333 München
Tel.: +49 89 289-25017 
Fax: +49 89 289-25458
ptassek@zv.tum.de 
http://www.international.tum.de/

Öffnungszeiten/opening hours: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Raum / Room 0194
Montag, Dienstag, Donnerstag: 9:00–12:00, 14:00-15:30
Mittwoch: 14:00-15:30
Freitag: 9:00–12:00


